
CHESS CLUB at PRAIRIE CREEK
Starting Tuesday, September 9th, 2025

The Prairie Chess Club at Prairie Creek is open to all 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th-grade stu-
dents.  We meet after school on Tuesdays with the expectation that your child will 
be picked up by 3:30pm. Our first club date is September 9th, and we will continue 
on Tuesdays up to Winter Break.

Everyone is Welcome – Over 100 students participate in chess among all our schools 
on campus.  Every year, many new players join our Prairie Chess Club who have nev-
er played chess before. Instruction on the rules, sportsmanship, tactics, and strategy 
of chess will be taught.  In addition, individual accounts to ChessKid.com will be ac-
cessible to all students who remain active in the Prairie Chess club.

No Fees to Participate – No fees are required to join the Prairie Chess Club.  All 
chess sets, handouts, instruction, and ChessKid.com accounts are provided. 

How to Register – You may register online at: https://prairiechessclub.org/  

Please email the chess club instructor Josh Sevcik at JoshSevcik@crprairie.org with 
any questions about the Prairie Chess Club or registration.


